
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Birthdays this week 

 

No birthdays this week 

First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
Rev. Dr. Preston VanLoon, Pastor: 701-223-8614 or pastorfbcbismarck@gmail.com 

 

 

January 26th-February 1st, 2025  

 

13th-19th, 2024 

Annual Business Meeting 

If you are unable to attend the 

Annual Business Meeting  and 

would like to have a report 

mailed out to you, please contact 

the church office at 701-223-

8614. 

 

 
Annual Meeting and Potluck 

 

Please join us on January 26th  for 
our Annual Meeting and Potluck 
after the service. 
 

 

 

For Sunday, January 26th 
 

Greeters:  
William Butterfield and family 
 

After Worship Fellowship:  
All Church Potluck 
 

Gospel PraiSing Ministry 
 

Is a new non-profit that is 
spreading the joy of music to local 
restaurants, including Mayas 
Mexican Restaurant at 1601 W 
Century Avenue in Bismarck. 
 

The ministry offers live gospel 
performances twice a month 
during lunchtime, blending genres 
like southern gospel, country 
gospel, hymns, and praise and 
worship music. 
 

Our purpose for the ministry is to 
provide support to local charities. 
On January 5th, we presented 
Ministry on the Margins with 
$4,339 from events held August 25 
through December 22.  
 

Beginning in January we designated 
the St. Vincent dePaul Society as 
the recipient of donations for the 
next several months of Fiesta 
events. 100% of the donations we 
receive from patrons and the 
restaurant is given to charity. 
 

Their newest schedule is posted on 
the hallway bulletin board.  

 
February 20th, we will be having a 
parents meeting to discuss youth 
group and upcoming events 
moving into the summer.  
 

Please come if you can, I will try to 
be having a makeup meeting 
another night and will keep you 
apprised to that as I can. 
 

Thanks, JoAnne at (206) 419-5457. 

 

ABW Ministries Meeting 
 

Monday, January 27th 
1:30 pm 

 

All FBC women are welcomed to 
join us! 

 

Wednesday Morning Bible 
Study 

 

Wednesday, January 29th 
10:30 am in the Pioneer Room. 

 

Come for the fellowship and grow 
in your faith. 

 

 

A Prayer for February 

Lord, fill my heart with joy and 

happiness this February. Help me 

to find delight in Your presence 

and to appreciate the simple 

pleasures of life. Let Your joy be 

my strength and may it overflow 

into my interactions with others. 

Guide me to be a source of joy and 

encouragement to those around 

me. Amen. 

 

 

 

Communion Preparers 
 

We are still in need of someone to 
volunteer to help prepare 
communion for the Sunday, 
Service on February 2nd. 
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